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Forgotten Books, United States, 2015. Paperback. Book
Condition: New. 229 x 152 mm. Language: English . Brand New
Book ***** Print on Demand *****.Excerpt from Class-Book of
Elementary Mechanics, Vol. 1: An Introduction to Natural
Philosophy, Adapted to the Requirements of the Revised New
Code; Matter Some three years ago the Liverpool School Board
resolved to introduce experimental science teaching into their
schools, and the writer was appointed to organise a scheme of
demonstrations in accordance with this resolution. The subject
selected for demonstration in the boys schools was elementary
Natural Philosophy, or Mechanics as defined in Schedule IV. of
the Revised Code. The experience gained in the practical
carrying out of that scheme has led to the production of the
present work. It is primarily intended as a lesson book to be
used by the scholars in the intervals between the experimental
demonstrations. The difficulty hitherto has been to get the
children to express, in anything like precise language, the ideas
which the experiments have suggested to their minds. It is
hoped that a careful reading of the following lessons week by
week, supplemented by the comments and explanations of the
teacher, may go a long way towards removing...
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